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This bill is openly an act of voter suppression. Oregon has had, vote-by-mail for 

years. It gives all Oregonians an opportunity to vote if they want. It is safe, 

convenient, and secure. There is absolutely no reason to change a voting system in 

this state that is so inclusive of all. All voters in this state, no matter what party, 

benefits by vote-by-mail. It is the most fair and inclusive of all beliefs.  


